
The Severe Fetal Impairment Abortion (Amendment) Bill is very important to protect the rights of 

disabled unborn babies and stop disability discrimination. Allowing abortion on the grounds of 

disability seems to be a complete contradiction of the drive for inclusivity and equality in today’s 

society, specifically relating to disability discrimination. As a person with a disability, this is especially 

important to me and I feel as if this law is telling me that my life is not as important as the lives of 

non-disabled people. I find it disturbing that there even needs to be a debate and a consultation on 

this matter, because there is no way this bill should not be passed. Please do the right thing and 

defend disabled lives. 


